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29th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Lower School Choir  

The upper school singers will be taking part in the following events: 

 Date TBC, Lower School Choir to Croft House Nursing Home. This will be during the school day. 
 

 Thursday 13th December, Lower School Choir to Heathrow – Please provide your child with a packed 
lunch for this event. Children will be provided with a few snacks at the venue so please let us know of 
any allergies. This event will take place during the school day. Heathrow will be providing a minibus as 
transport. 

Please return the permission slip by Friday 7th December so we can inform each venue of numbers. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss R Bjorck 

Lower School Choir 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________ Class: ____________________ 

I give my permission for my child to attend the Choir performances throughout the half term. 
 
I do not give my permission for my child to attend the Choir performances throughout the half term. 

 

If you have given permission to attend SOME of the performances but not others, please indicate which 
performances your child CAN attend: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature___________________________________________Date_______________________________ 

(Parent/Guardian) 
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